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Administrator’s News... 

Happy Birthday to all 
our special friends 

celebrating this 
month!!! 

Isabella B. 

Blakely C. 

Sofia D. 

Jace H. 

Jacob I. 

Zoie J. 

Eric K. 

Michael K. 

Quentin L. 

Kennedy P. 

Gabriella S. 

Love is definitely in the are here at the center this month! We had a 
great start to 2015. January was full of fun activities and learning. 

This month our lesson plans will focus of “Healthy Habits.” Our 
teachers will be teaching the children all about  

living healthy lifestyle and staying healthy. 
 

This month our students will participate in exchanging  
Valentine’s Day cards during their Valentine’s Day parties. We ask 
that all students address their cards TO: “a friend,” FROM: “your 

child’s name”. This ensures that  no child will be  
forgotten. 

 
On Friday, February 13th, we will be hosting a PARENT’S NIGHT 

OUT!!!! The children love the pajama party, it is a fun atmosphere 
for the children and a great chance for our parents to have some 

fun too! The cost is $15 per child and siblings are always wel-
comed! We provide dinner with a side of fun. Pre-payment is re-
quired for PNO & must be made in CASH, to the front office NO 

LATER than Wednesday, February 11th in order to ensure enough 
food and supervision for the evening!  

 
For our VPK only students, there will be NO VPK classes held on 

Monday, February 16th in honor of President’s Day.  
 

In the month of February there will be parent surveys at the front 
desk. These surveys assist us in improving our program. We appre-
ciate your help! We want our students to receive the highest quality 
care and self evaluations is one of the many ways that we assess 

our program &  
quality. 

 
We look forward to the fun month ahead. Ms. Tammy & I are avail-

able any time that you may have questions or concerns!  
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February 2015 

Happy  

Valentine’s 
Day!!! 

Ground Hog 

Day! 

NO VPK!!! 
Love Your 

Pet Day!!! 

Tell a Fairy 

Tale Day!! 

Ms. Deisy’s 
Birthday!! 

Parent Night 

Out 

6:30-11pm 
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February Curriculum  

 
Letters: Uu, Vv & Ww 

Numbers: 3, 4 & 5 (D1-D2); 14, 15 & 16 (D3-VPK) 

Colors: White, Pink & Red 

Shapes: Heart, Octagon, & Rectangle 

Wellington Academy has TWO extra cur-
ricular activities that are offered during 

the school day??? 

DANCE: 
 

A weekly, age appropriate dance class that incorporates all kinds of dance! This program is put 
on by The Gulf Coast Dance Project located in Cape Coral.  

 
4 classes for $45 a month!!!! 
Sign up at the front desk!!  

Happy Feet: 

 
A weekly soccer based program that teaches discipline, team skills as well 

as the basic soccer skills. All done in a FUN, AGE APPROPRIATE way!!!! 

 

$30 monthly!! 

Sign up online @ swflhappyfeet.com/programs 



PAGE 4 

 
CLASSROOM NEWS 

D1— Happy February! We had a great start to the new year! We would like to welcome Blakely, Made-

lyne, Aiden & Aubrey to our class! We are so happy to have you ! Thank you for your help with our 200 
count wipes, we appreciate you! Please be sure to keep an eye on our parent board, as we will be having a 
party for Valentine’s Day! Our classroom is in need of magazines for art projects, as well as any books your 
family no longer uses or would like to donate! Thank you! As always remember to label ALL of your child’s 
items. We hope you have a great month!  

D2A— January has flown by! We had an excellent start to the new year! Our children are settling into a 

productive routine of learning. Ms. Ashley has recently joined us as a part time teacher to enable us to work 
with the children in smaller groups. Plus, we got a beautiful new, “step up” changing table!! While we con-
tinue to work on basic skills, such as numbers, colors & shapes, we are also introducing more advance 
skills such as reasoning, making choices and expressing our feeling with words. Our class Valentine’s Day 
party will  be held on Friday, February 13th. A sign up sheet will be posted for anyone who would like to 
contribute any sweet treats. We so appreciate everything that you do! 

D2B— February is going to be a very eventful month!! We have lots of “healthy habits” themed activities 
and art projects planned. We welcomed Ms. Kassie back to our Wellington in January and we are very ex-
cited to have her in our class. Remember to keep extra clothes & underwear in your child’s cubby in case 
of an emergency. Don’t forget that NOTHING in the cubbies can be stored in plastic bags inside your 
child’s cubby!! We are looking forward to another fantastic month. 
D3A—Wow! I cannot believe we’re already in 2015!!! We had so much fun singing songs, making crafts, 
and practicing our numbers and letters. Please help us by reviewing the letters and numbers of the month 
with your child at home. February is all about healthy habits..eating healthy, exercising, and god hygiene. 
We will be experimenting with new healthy choices...we can’t forget about Valentine’s Day!! We will be talk-
ing about love and what it means to show your love...keep a look out for a sign up sheet for our Valentine’s 
Day party! It will be held on Friday, February 13th. There is 21 children in our classroom. Don’t forget to al-
ways have an extra pair of clothes in your child’s cubby, and make sure it has his or her name on it!!!Thank 
you for letting us be apart of your children’s lives. 
D3B— This month we are learning all about Healthy Habits. We would greatly appreciate all the help that 

we can receive from our parents to create life long healthy habits with their children. It is so important to 
create these habits at a very young age. Thank you to all of our parents that donated last month to all our 
exciting science experiments. We are wishing everyone a very Happy Valentine’s Day and a wonderful 
month!  

VPK A/B— Can you believe that it is February already?! Crazy how fast time flies when you are having 

fun learning. Kindergarten is right around the corner, so don’t forget that now is the time to register your 
child. Do not hesitate to ask any of the office staff questions or for advice. Please do not forget that toys are 
to be brought to school ONLY ON FRIDAYS!! Your child’s cubby should be able to completely close, so 
please make sure that the only things in his or her cubby is tan extra change of clothes, their blanket and 
sheet and possibly a jacket, NOTHING else should  be in there. Sight words are very important, please 
help us by reviewing them at home! We appreciate all that you do for us! We are looking forward to another 
great month! 

VPK C/D— Hello February!! Thanks to all our VPK parents for supporting our class and donating food for 

our Friday food tasting. We are going to be focusing on healthy habits, the letter U, V & W, the numbers 14, 
15 & 16, the shapes heart, octagon and rectangle and the shapes white, red and pink. It is time to register 
your child for Kindergarten!!! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask. Our Valentine’s Day 
party will be on February 13th, keep an eye out for a sign up sheet. There is NO VPK on February 13th. 
Don’t forget to complete and return your child’s homework with his or her name on it!!  

NO VPK February 16th 


